
If you live or work in the Port Towns, please join us to learn
about the Walkable Watershed project and to share your
thoughts and concerns about flooding, walkability, and

other sustainability and environmental initiatives.

EFC is partnering with the Port Towns to plan the future of the
towns' restoration, resilience, and stormwater management

initiatives and we want to hear from you.

Day: Tuesday, April 23
Time: 6:00 - 8:00PM

Where: Colmar Manor Community Center and Town
Hall, 3701 Lawrence Street 

A light meal and refreshments will be provided.
Registration is not required, but is requested.

Register here: https://go.umd.edu/PortTownsWW 


